
Re: str - clarification

From: Helen Onorah
Sent: Thursday, May 8, 2025 10:37 AM
To: northinfo
Subject: Re: str - clarification

ps. Hornby island

On Thu, May 8, 2025 at 10:34 AM Helen Onorah wrote:
I was referring to the Short Term Rental issue which is coming up shortly. I see the
damage that has been done to many over tourist laden places and worry that too many
visitors will kill what they hoped to see upon arrival.

On Thu, May 8, 2025 at 9:11 AM northinfo <northinfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> wrote:

Hi Helen,

 

Can you please give a bit more context to what you are writing about? Which island is
this in regards to? What number – is this related to short-term rentals?

 

Thanks,

 

Michelle Backé (she, her, hers)

Office Administrative Assistant

Islands Trust

700 North Road | Gabriola BC V0R 1X3

T 250-247-2203 | www.islandstrust.bc.ca

You can also reach us toll-free via Service BC 1-800-663-7867 | 604-660-2421

 

mailto:northinfo@islandstrust.bc.ca
http://www.islandstrust.bc.ca/


Re: str - clarification

Preserving and protecting over 450 islands and surrounding waters in the Salish
Sea

I respectfully acknowledge that the Islands Trust Area is located within the treaty lands and territories of the BOḰEĆEN,
Cowichan Tribes, K’ómoks, Lyackson, MÁLEXEȽ, Qualicum, scəẃaθən, səlilwətaɬ, SEMYOME, shíshálh, Sḵwx ̱wú7mesh,
Snaw-naw-as, Snuneymuxw, Songhees, Spune’luxutth’, SȾÁUTW ̱, Stz’uminus, ɬaʔəmen, Ts'uubaa-asatx, Wei Wai Kum,
We Wai Kai, W ̱JOȽEȽP, W ̱SIḴEM, Xeláltxw, Xwémalhkwu, Xwsepsum, and xʷməθkʷəy̓əm First Nations. Islands Trust is
committed to reconciliation and to working together to preserve and protect this ecologically, culturally, and spiritually
significant region in the Salish Sea.

 

 

From: Helen Onorah
Sent: Thursday, May 8, 2025 9:09 AM
To: northinfo <northinfo@islandstrust.bc.ca>
Subject: str

 

Please keep the number at 67 or at least  under 100 so that we do not end up in the
same  horrible condition many European places have arrived. We should learn from
them. 

mailto:northinfo@islandstrust.bc.ca

	From: Helen Onorah <helen.onorah@gmail.com> Sent: Thursday, May 8, 2025 9:09 AM To: northinfo <northinfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> Subject: str

